
Langstaff S.S
Announcements

for
Wednesday, December 5



Monday - Chicken Tinga Poutine Supreme - $6.00
     NRG - Pasta & Meatballs - $6.00    

Tuesday - Chickpea Curry with Rice OR Curry Fries $6.99
      NRG - Popcorn Chicken with fries OR salad OR cookie $6.00

Wednesday - Orange Ginger Chicken Grain Bowl $6.99
    NRG - Pulled Pork Sandwidh with fries OR salad $6.00

Thursday - Chicken Souvlaki with choice of 2 sides $6.99
           NRG - Chicken Shawarma with fries OR salad $6.00

Friday - Falafel Pieces with choice of 2 sides $6.99
NRG - Chicken Burger with fries OR salad $6.00



Until December 10th we will be accepting video 
submissions to audition for our holiday concert on 
December 21st. Please send your submission to 
074385006@gapps.yrdsb.ca. Please include your name 
and student number as well as any tech support or 
equipment you may need for your show.



What are you doing this evening?  If your free 
and feel like watching a great Canadian 
Comedy come to the Fall Play at 7pm this 
evening in the drama room.  The Drama 
Department is putting on Departures and 
Arrivals by Carol Shields and tickets can be 
purchased at the door.  



Hello Langstaff!  Do you want to win a free Pizza party in 
January 2019 for 15 friends? Bring in your best decorated 
Gingerbread house to the cafeteria to display from Nov. 30 
to Dec 15, 2018.  Winner will be announced on December 16, 
2018. Stop by the Caf and see Milva for contest details.



Are you a new student to Langstaff this year?  If 
so, you have the opportunity to come downtown on a 
fun field trip to the Christmas market.  Space is 
limited so sign up on cash online as soon as possible 
and pay the 5$ fee.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please let me know.



Me to We Club will be selling Rafiki 
bracelets in front of the cafeteria 
starting this week. Rafiki means 
friend in swahili, when you buy 
someone a rafiki bracelet you are 
not only giving them a beautiful gift 
but  also giving people in third 
world countries a better life.  Its two 
gifts in one.



Reminder to all students 
yearbooks are still for sale 
but for a limited time only.  
They can be purchased on 
school cash online.  None 
will be sold in June.  Get 
your yearbook now before 
they no longer are for sale.



All Equity Council members 
attending the field trip 
should please see Ms. Prasow 
briefly in room 136.



Come to the big gym today 
after school for our annual 
basketball intramural! 
Make a team of 5 and sign 
up in front of the caf during 
your lunch, $2 per person 
and donations are 
appreciated. We can’t wait 
to see you there!



This is a reminder to all students to please 
refrain from spraying and wearing perfumes, 
sprays and scents as there are many in the 
building who have allergies.


